
From: Christel Fackler
To: CityCouncil
Subject: South Syringa Subdivision
Date: Friday, March 11, 2016 2:32:04 PM

Dear City Council,

I am writing you in my concern regarding the Syringa subdivision development that is coming up for consideration
 on March 29, 2016.

My concerns are some basic needs that should be addressed before this development is allowed to be confirmed.
 In example:
1) Roads
2) Water
3) Sewer systems

Thank you,

Mildred E. Fackler
1614 W. Victory Rd.
Boise, ID 83705
208-343-0743
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